Zimbra

mayorsaxman@kpunet.net

totem poles

From: Joe Williams, Jr <jcwandsons@gmail.com>

Tue, Jun 24, 2025 09:46 AM

Subject: totem poles

To: Frank <mayorsaxman@kpunet.net>, Joe Williams, Jr <jcwandsons@gmail.com>

June 19, 2025

Good Morning your Honor:

This is a follow up of our discussion we had about the totem poles in Saxman.

I am proposing that the Tribe take custody of the Poles. I believe that it is culturally appropriate that the Tribe maintain the poles.

As now we have a great working relationship with the Forest Service to get totem pole quality trees to replace all the totem poles in Saxman and perhaps add new ones.

Please have this put on the City Council' agenda, to be referred to the committee. I will attend the meetings as required.

Joe Williams Jr.